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AMERICAN COUNCIL 
INSTITUTE OF PACIFIC RELATIONS

Ray Lyman Wilbur, Chairman 
Miss Ada M. Comstock, Vice-Chairman 
Thomas W. Lamont, Vice-Chairman 

D. Greene,Treasurer 
dward C. Carter, Secretary

129 East 5 2d Street, New York City
(Top Floor)

£EROME
Telephone, Plaza 4700

December 27, 1927.

General Sir Arthur Currie 
McGill University 
Montreal 
Canada.

Dear Sir Arthur,

We have not been very successful in our inquiries 
about the magazine "World Topics" about which you inquired. A 
letter written by Mr. Carter to Mr. Garland has not yet been 
answered, and inquiries to outsiders have led to nothing, 
is a copy of a letter from George W. Wiokersham which indicates 
the type of reply we have received, 
more definite nature, we shall send the information on to you.

Sincerely yours,
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If we hear anything of a
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Catherine Porter.
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